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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
 

DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
 
 
 
In the Matter of 
 
 
Plainfield Renewable Energy, LLC 
c/o Greenleaf Power, LLC 

: 
: 
: 
: 
: 

 
 
 
 
September 12, 2022  

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR WRITTEN COMMENT 

 

On September 8, 2022, the Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental 

Protection (the “Department”) requested Plainfield Renewable Energy, LLC c/o Greenleaf 

Power, LLC (“PRE”) to submit documentation “that determines the In-Service Date, as 

that term is defined in Attachment 1 to the Petition, of the subject biomass facility in 

Plainfield, Connecticut.”  In response to the Department’s request, PRE submits the 

attached May 7, 2014 letter from The Connecticut Light and Power Company regarding 

PRE In-Service Date. 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

PLAINFIELD RENEWABLE ENERGY, LLC 
 

 
By: _____________________________  

Bruce L. McDermott, Esq.  
Murtha Cullina LLP  
265 Church Street  
New Haven, CT 06510 
203.772.7787 
bmcdermott@murthalaw.com  
Attorney for Plainfield Renewable Energy, LLC 
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